
 
 

School Council Meeting 
Wednesday 15th January 2025 
2.30pm in Headteacher’s office 

 
Present: Amelia (Reception), Lucy (Yr3), Miriam (Yr5) and Mrs Hudson 
(Headteacher) 
 
Apologies: Eve (Yr1), Jane (Yr2), Eden (Yr4), Coban (Yr6) and Mrs 
Adams (Governor) 
 
Playground marking decision 
The School Council reps came prepared with their books to share what 
their year groups had said and voted on for which playground markings 
they would like. 
 
Unfortunately, a number of our school council reps are ill at the 
moment.  However, we did have their feedback from when they 
discussed the playground markings with their year group and so we 
could come to a conclusion as to which options were the favourites 
across the school. 
 
The dartboard was popular for all year groups because all ages liked the 
idea of the number targets (preferably both dartboards options – one 
with the numbers on it and the one looking like a traditional dartboard).  
The snakes and ladders was the favourite from the youngest classes 
because they could create other fun games with it and the netball court 
was most favoured by the older children because it would provide lines 
for other sports too.  So these were the ones agreed to tell Mrs Fitzgerald 
to purchase. 
 
There was also feedback about the hopscotch markings – although many 
of the children liked these, it was felt that we already had something like 
this on our playground which is still able to be used, and it was worked 
out that the budget wouldn’t stretch to having one of these too.   
 
Next meeting 
Wednesday 12th February 2025 at 2.45pm in Mrs Hudson’s office 


